
Feedback on Reconciliation Process 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Church Leader's Name] 

From: [Insert Your Name] 

Dear [Church Leader's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide my feedback on the recent 

reconciliation process that took place on [insert date of reconciliation]. 

Positive Aspects 

• Effective communication among participants. 

• Welcoming and safe environment for individuals to share their thoughts. 

• Opportunity for personal reflection and growth. 

Areas for Improvement 

• More structured guidelines may help participants express themselves better. 

• Additional follow-up sessions to ensure ongoing healing. 

• Inclusion of diverse voices to enrich the discussion. 

Overall, I believe the reconciliation process was a positive step forward for our community. 

Thank you for your efforts in facilitating this important initiative. 

Warm Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


